
Physical Education (PE) Kit 

On PE days, pupils should come to school in their for-

mal school uniform and will get changed for PE activ-

ities. This is important for personal hygiene and      

inclement weather reasons.  

You will need the following items listed below on days 

when PE  is on the timetable: 

 - Trainers 

- Black t-shirt 

- Black Shorts or skort. Black leggings or jogging   

bottoms can also be worn. 

 - Swimsuit/ Swim shorts /Towel (when communicated 

by your PE teacher) 

 

BE Uniforms have a range of PE items for sale. Please 

note that there is no expectation to purchase brand-

ed PE items with the school badge—this is optional. 

Plain black unbranded items can be worn to PE. 

 

  

 

Uniform Swap Shop 

If a young person outgrows their uni-

form, we will happily accept donations 

of pre-loved uniform. This will enable us 

to create a uniform bank. As a Laudato 

Si School, we aim to be an eco-friendly 

establishment. Recycling uniform is a 

great way to do so! 

 

Uniform Support 

Please note that we will always be 

ready to assist any young person requir-

ing support with uniform and that any 

requests will be dealt with in the strictest 

confidence.  

 

Uniform Supplier 

BE Uniforms is our uniform supplier. Stock 

is available in the Edinburgh store or can 

be purchased online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform  

2024~2025 



 Black School Blazer  

 Tartan School Tie  

 White Shirt 

 Black School Trousers or School Skirt  

 Plain Black V-Neck Jumper or cardigan 

 Black footwear 

We are pleased to provide details of Sinclair-

Academy School Uniform for session 2024-2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are committed to reducing the cost of the 

school day. In turn, we have held a consultation 

with parents/carers and young people to agree 

our uniform for next session. Changes have 

been made to our uniform to help reduce the 

cost for families. 

There are a number of reasons for having a 

clearly identified uniform: 

1/ Safety reasons — It is essential that all pupils 

are instantly recognisable as Sinclair Academy 

pupils. 

2/ Instils pride, a sense of belonging in our 

school and projects a positive image across our 

community. 

3/ The uniform is appropriate and good quality 

that is priced well in comparison to other brand-

ed clothing. 

4/ Removes stigma attached to not wearing 

more expensive branded items and therefore 

reduces peer-pressure and protects the well-

being of young people. 

    

 

Clothing Grants are available to those meet-

ing certain criteria.  More information can be 

found via the link below. 

http://www.westlothian.gov.uk/

mealsandclothing 

If you need any support and 

assistance with this please 

contact the school office. 

SCHOOL TIES 

School ties can be purchased at the Sinclair 

Academy school office. These are priced at 

£7.00 each. 

School ties will be on sale at the Uniform 

evening in the school on 5th June 2024, 5-

7pm. Cash payment required—please try to 

have the correct change.  

For current pupils, ties can be purchased at 

the school office and paid via ipayment at 

anytime. 

Sinclair Academy Uniform Sinclair Academy Uniform       

Rationale   

BLAZER FITTING EVENING 

WEDNESDAY 5th JUNE 2024, 5-7pm 

BE Uniforms will be in Sinclair Academy to 

provide a blazer fitting and ordering ser-

vice on this evening.  

A 20% discount will be applied to orders 

made on the night. 


